
 

 Notice No.: SN/2105-109  

17 May 2021 

 
Dear parents / guardians, 

 

Whole-School Resumption of Half-Day Face-to-Face Class Arrangements 

 

Pursuant to the newest guidelines published by the EDB, the school has decided that all forms will 

be returning to school for face-to-face lessons starting from Monday, 24 May.  The lessons will 

follow the current half-day timetable, with school beginning at 8:05am and ending at 1:20pm.  

 

After lessons, students are advised to immediately return home for lunch to avoid the risk of 

infection.  We commend all boys for their cooperation during the past weeks and look forward to 

seeing all classes back on the Hill, enjoying classes on the campus. 

 

 

 
 Yours faithfully, 
  

  
  _________________ 
 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 


